
CALLING WOMEN IN BUCKS! 

Do you ever feel unsafe when out in public on your own? 
Do you want to get out and enjoy the outdoors in a safe and supportive group? 

Do you have any thoughts on how you’d like TVP to tackle violence against 
women and girls (VAWG)? 

 
If you’re: 
-a woman 
-aged 18+ 

-local to Chesham/surrounding areas 

Thames Valley Police are hosting our first ‘WALK FOR WOMEN’ event in 
Chesham this month and we want YOU to come along, walk with us and have a 

chat about VAWG and how we can help keep women & girls safe. 

Please come and join us on Wednesday 27th August 2025 from 18:00-19:00, 
(we’ll be meeting outside the toilets inside Lowndes Park, on the junction of 
A416 and Park Road) where a team of our female officers will lead a relaxed-

pace walk around the lovely Lowndes Park whilst listening to your thoughts & 
ideas 

Wednesday 27th 
August, 6-7pm 

Lowndes Park, Chesham 
St Marys Way, HP51HU 

Meet outside the toilets at the 
junction of A416 and Park Road 


